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Your Ref:  EN21/0590
Our Ref:   APP/X5210/C/21/3286565

Geri Gohin
Development Management
2nd Floor, 5
Pancras Square
London
N1C 4AG

13 December 2021

Dear Ms Gohin,

Town and Country Planning Act 1990
Appeal by Renato Investments Ltd
Site Address: 86A Plender Street, LONDON, NW1 0JN

Thank you for your email confirming that the enforcement notice has been withdrawn.

I enclose a copy of our letter sent to the appellant withdrawning the notice.

No further action will be taken on the appeal and all arrangement have now been cancelled 
on the appeal and the case is now closed.

Yours sincerely,

Kate Parfrey
Kate Parfrey

Where applicable, you can use the internet to submit documents, to see information and to check the 
progress of cases through GOV.UK. The address of the search page is - https://www.gov.uk/appeal-planning-
inspectorate 
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